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Friday 7th June 2024 
 
To Parents/Guardians of Children in Year 1 and 2 – Pink, White and Red classes. 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
Your children will be presenting a short musical performance, ‘What the Ladybird Heard at the Seaside’ for you to come and watch 
The performances will be on the following dates: 
   Tuesday 2nd July 2024 at 5:45pm  
   Wednesday 3rd July at 2:45pm 
    
  
We hope that you will be able to come and watch one of the performances.  If you would like to reserve seats, please return the attached slip 
indicating your preferred date no later than Friday 28th June 2024.  We cannot guarantee any seats if requests are not received by this date.   
  
Please note that seats are for adults (age 12 upwards) only.  (Children in the rest of school will have an opportunity to see a special 
performance in school.)  We can only guarantee up to 2 seats per family per performance, but we will be pleased to let you have more subject to 
availability. 
  
We require all the children to attend for both the evening and the afternoon performances even if parents aren’t coming to watch.  If 
there are any issues with this, please discuss it with your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. The evening performance 
requires children to return to school at 5.30 pm and collecting them again from the classroom at 6.30pm.  
  
We hope that you enjoy ‘What the Ladybird Heard at the Seaside” and we look forward to seeing you there.   
  
As usual there is no charge for seats but there will be light refreshments and a raffle, we would be very grateful for any donations which will go 
towards raising school funds to be spent on resources for your children. Please retain the top part of this letter for dates and times for your 
reference. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Miss Gould, Mrs Cass and Miss Riley 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

TONACLIFFE PRIMARY SCHOOL — “What the Ladybird Heard” – Year 1 and 2 – Pink, White and Red classes 

Tuesday 2nd July 2024 at 5:45pm: Please write the number of seats required:      ____________ (Please note, we are not issuing 
physical tickets) 
 

Wednesday 3rd July at 2:45pm: Please write the number of seats required:      ____________ (Please note, we are not issuing physical 
tickets) 
 
I understand that the performance is for adults only (12 years and over). 
  
Name of Child ___________________________________________________________________________Class ________________   
  
  
Signature of Parent ______________________________________________ 
  
(Please return your seat request no later than Friday 28th June) 
 

                                                 

 

http://www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk/

